
4.18—STUDENT VISITORS  
 
The Van Buren School District strongly believes that the purpose of school is for learning. Social 
visitors, generally, disrupt the classroom and interfere with learning that should be taking place. 
Therefore, visiting with students at school is strongly discouraged, unless approved by the 
principal and scheduled in advance. This includes visits made by former students, friends, and/or 
relatives of teachers or students. Any visitation to the classroom shall be allowed only with the 
permission of the school principal and all visitors must first register at the office. 
 
 
 
Cross References: For adult visits see Policy 4.19—CONTACT WITH STUDENTS WHILE 

AT SCHOOL and Policy 6.11—VISITORS TO THE SCHOOLS 
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